

POLICE DEPARTMENT

RUSSELL P. JACK

Chief of Police

1901 DELAFIELD STREET WAUKESHA, WISCONSIN 53188-3672 TELEPHONE: (262) 524-3831 FAX: (262) 524-3897

March 23, 2015

Board of Police and Fire Commissioners City of Waukesha Waukesha, WI 53188

Dear Commissioners:

This is to inform the members of the Commission that Detective Shelly Fisher will be honored by the C.A.R.E Center for her dedication to keeping children safe in our community. The presentation will take place at the C.A.R.E. Center on Thursday April 23 at 5:00pm.

Detective Fisher was sworn in at the Waukesha Police Department on March 21, 1994 as a Patrol Officer. She was promoted to Detective on October 31, 2005. Her primary responsibilities are with the Sensitive Crimes Unit and mostly investigating physical and sexual assaults of children. Detective Fisher's work ethic is exemplary. She has excelled in working with the children that need her services.

In 2014, Detective Fisher was a presenter at the National Association of Medical Examiners training in Milwaukee regarding Child Infant Death Investigation procedures that were developed by the Waukesha Police Department, and predominately developed by Detective Fisher.

Detective Fisher has used her dedication to serve the Waukesha Police Department well.

Sincerely,

RUSSELL P. JACK

CHIEF OF POLICE

RPJ:mle

